
              

 

Children’s Online Privacy Policy 

Texasgulf Federal Credit Union is fully committed to safeguarding the personal 
information of our members and visitors to our website.  This includes 
information that we may receive from children under the age of thirteen (13). 
 
This policy explains our collection, use, and security of personal information that 
Texasgulf FCU may receive from a child.  The Children’s Online Privacy Protection 
Act (COPPA) was passed to give parents/guardians increased control over what 
information is collected from children online and how such information is to be 
used.  The law applies to websites and services directed to children under the age 
of thirteen (13).  Texasgulf FCU does not knowingly collect personal information 
from children online. 
 
Personal Information 
Texasgulf FCU does not collect personally identifying information from our 
website through the use of cookies or any other tracking features. 
 
The only personal information Texasgulf FCU will obtain is the name, address, 
phone number, date of birth and social security number from a parent or 
guardian who is attempting to open a Texasgulf Ranger Saver account and 
membership for any child twelve (12) or under.   
 
Parental Consent 
For contests that Texasgulf FCU hold from time to time for the Texasgulf Ranger 
Savers, Texasgulf FCU will obtain the name, address and phone number from all 
those who wish to enter.   This information is never disclosed to any Third Party 
companies or affiliates. 
 
The parent/guardian of the winners of any Texasgulf FCU contest must sign a 
media consent/release form before Texasgulf FCU will use a child’s name, city, 
and photo in any marketing material that Texasgulf FCU produces. 
 



Third Party Sites 
Texasgulf FCU provides links to the sites of well-known, reputable companies for 
the use of our members for the daily use of credit union business, service 
providers, and important financial education.   
 
Neither Texasgulf FCU nor its privacy policy are responsible for the content, 
information, and information collection practices of any website that is available 
through links on Texasgulf FCU’s website. 
 
Federal Trade Commission 
For additional information on COPPA protections, you can also visit the Federal 
Trade Commission's website at: http://www.ftc.gov/news-events/media-
resources/protecting-consumer-privacy/kids-privacy-coppa. 
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